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WG: Your dissertation
Beate Scherer<scherer@rumms.uni-mannheim.de>  21 May 2007 
10:33 To: hansjoerg.stephan@gmail.com

From: Beate Scherer [mailto:scherer@rumms.uni-mannheim.de]
Sent: Wednesday, 2 May 2007 08:45 
To: 'hansjoerg_stephan@t-online.de' 
Subject: Your dissertation

Dear Mr Stephan,

I was very pleased to finally receive an advance copy of your dissertation. As you requested, I 
quickly skimmed through the work. However, I read it carefully enough to notice any significant 
problems with the work.
However, I have not made any detailed corrections.

Overall, I have a good impression of the work. There are no significant problems.
I noticed that the language seems a little "unacademic" in some places. You should pay attention to this 
when completing the work.

I would suggest that you finish the work quickly and send me the first draft as soon as possible.
It should definitely be possible to complete the entire dissertation process this year.
We are happy to discuss the next steps by telephone. With kind regards,

Professor Dr Christian Homburg 
University of Mannheim
Chair of General Business Administration
and Marketing l 
Castle
68131 Mannheim
Tel.
Fax
Email: homburg@bwl.uni-
mannheim.dewww.bwl.uni-
mannheim.de/homburg
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